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June 8, 2022

Dear AESD Families,

The following update is provided to keep you informed regarding the
Anaheim Elementary School District:

Update on Weekly COVID-19 Data for Anaheim
Our District continues to prioritize the health and safety of stakeholders
as our top priority. Although California no longer reports data within
the tiered colored system, the City of Anaheim updates their data
weekly. For the seven days through June 7, Anaheim saw 905 new
cases, up from 669 a week earlier.

○
As the school year comes to a close there are a lot of celebratory
gatherings. Please continue to be vigilant. The CDPH strongly
recommends masking indoors and seeking testing when displaying
any symptoms of COVID-19. You can review the current safety
measures from the state here.

○
ANAHEIM SUCCEEDS! - ELO-P Before and After School Programs
The AESD Expanded Learning Opportunities Program (ELO-P)
before/after school program will now be called Anaheim Succeeds!
ELO-P supports all participating AESD students. Ensuring that through
programming, students have access to daily enrichment and learning.
This daily program supports AESD Core Values: Relationships •
Collaboration • Achievement by All • Integrity • Creativity and
Innovation.

We will communicate ELO-P registration information for the 2022-23
school year beginning on August 1, 2022, to support families in
planning for before and after school care. We are excited to offer
ELO-P to all interested TK-6 students, free of charge, including Anaheim
Achieves, at all our school sites.
●

Creating Family Memories - Favorite Summer Activities!
As we conclude the 2021-22 school year, we would like to thank you
for your commitment to the Anaheim Elementary School District. Your
partnership helps our team to continue to find innovative ways to
meet the needs of all our students.

AESD takes pride in our collaborative partnership with parents and the
community. This summer, we encourage you to take advantage of
enrolling your child in our ELO-P summer programs, visiting the local
Anaheim Public Libraries, or even taking in an afternoon at our
Anaheim Parks. Creating special memories with your children is what
makes summer time exciting for families.

https://covid19.ca.gov/safely-reopening/
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On behalf of our Board of Education and staff members we thank you for your ongoing
support of the Anaheim Elementary School District. We hope that you all have an
“amazing” summer!

Sincerely,
Dr. Christopher Downing
Superintendent


